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Dear legislators, 

I am writing and strong opposition to this bill requiring in person voting. Requiring pre-

registration and in person voting supports discrimination against people who struggle 

with technology, work long hours and cannot get to the polls, or do not have correct 

ID with them at the time of voting. Our current voting system has been working well 

for many years please do not change it. 


